
Dear councilman,

I am writing to you in support of Hugos manly application to extend there outdoor seating. 

I have been a patron of hugos since they first opened their doors and have always received 
exceptional service and have come to know many of them as family. 

They provide something that no one else in the area does and it’s safe to say they have 
become a landmark. It is absolutely in the communities favour to increase there seating. 
People come to manly from far and wide to visit the restaurant so the tourism impact is valid 
too as well as all the local patrons.

Both Dave Evans and Dave Corsi are incredible men that have built an incredible business and 
they bring so much to those of us that regularly visit the restaurant. 

I am in full support of them getting this extension and feel it would bring a lot to manly!

Kind regards,

Britt Taylor-Parker 

Sent: 7/12/2020 12:26:15 PM
Subject: Hugos application 


